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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: 

To : 

Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates 
Dear Mr. Brotzge: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co. Your 
comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers this matter. For 
your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any future 
correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file. 

-" _I._I__._____I_I.___X^I..__ l.l ", I I._ _,._..._.I . .,"_",.~~,~"__._"~......I" ..-----._..__I" __I____.......__---..-._. "" 

Saturday, March 06, 2010 11 130 AM 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 3:55 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: LG&E increase request 

From: Larry BrotzgeISMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 3.52.1 1 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: LG&E increase request 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

I am an owner of a small business, I have had to "tighten the belt" if you will, beyond compare 
I have a huge problem with LG&E spending so much of our money in any economic conditions so 

recklessly. 
What is the need to sponsor sporting events, firework shows or the need to tell me how to turn down my 
thermostat during prime time TV, all the while knowing these numbers will just be added to the increase 
they are asking for 
I'm sure the networks appreciate this revenue and I am also sure this is why none of them will air these 
concerns 
The only hope is the PSC will finally stand up and do what is the right thing to do. Make them show they 
can run a company efficiently without running to the well and blaming it on a windstorm. 
Thank You For Your Time 
Larry Brotzge 
REDACTED 
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